
 

 

 

18th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

At the Garibaldi school, we are excited to be running a number of events to help raise money 

for Comic Relief and the Lashes Foundation. 

As part of their course, the school’s Cambridge Technical Sport students need to plan and 

deliver an event which in previous years has been Sport Relief as this links nicely to their course. 

This year, the group will lead tasks and activities of a sporting nature to raise money for Comic 

Relief.  

This year, the events will take from Monday 25th March to Thursday 28th March with the annual 

staff El Clásico Football match taking place on Tuesday 26th; kick off at 3:20 with 20 minutes 

halves. This is not compulsory for students to attend but will cost a minimum donation of 20p to 

enter the arena. Students should be off site by just after 4:00 pm.  

We will be running events to raise money for Comic Relief and Lashes Foundation with starting 

prices of 20p: 

• Staff stocks 

• Staff football match 

• Pull up challenge  

• Hold challenge 

• Darts tournament  

• Penalty shootout 

• Guess the sweets in the jar  

• Many more events will be taking place during the week at various places and times. 

With some of the events, you may have the chance to win a mystery prize by winning the 

challenge such as ‘guess the sweets in a jar’. 

There will also be a non-uniform day on Thursday 28th March where we recommend students 

bring in a minimum donation of £1. Although this is non-uniform, attire should be appropriate 

for a school setting. 

We really appreciate your support and hope you will have fun helping our school raise lots of 

money for Comic Relief and a local charity.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Miss F Gibbs 

Head of Enrichment 

FGibbs@garibaldischool.co.uk  

Tel: 01623 464220 
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